NEWLAND SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

Cottingham Road, Kingston Upon Hull, HU6 7RU
Tel: 01482 343098 Fax: 01482 441416 E-mail: nsg_admin@thrivetrust.uk
www.newlandschool.co.uk

PRIDE ASPIRE EXCELLENCE

Headteacher: Vicky Callaghan



13th September, 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been invited to attend an exhibition and workshop at the University of Hull on Cottingham Road. This will take place on Thursday 12th October 2023 during school time – 10.30am to 11.30am. Pupils will walk across to the University escorted by staff.

The workshop is being held by a creative company who have been collaborating with the University and local businesses in a project called Turning the Tide and is intended to explore the processes of generating work and give students the opportunity to take photographs as part of primary research that could be used in a school project.

If your child has an SEND need, authorisation for their attendance on the visit must be approved by Mr Lloyd (SENCO) before a place can be confirmed. This is to ensure we can safeguard and facilitate your child's need.

Parents are being asked to sign the attached slip in order to use photographs taken of the group of students interacting with the exhibition and used for social media purposes.

I hope you are happy for your child to be involved in this opportunity and you do not need to respond further other than if you have any issues you wish to discuss.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs F Ryan

Teacher of Textiles
Head of Griffin House













